
Parent Forum 2019 – All Welcome 

Please join us in the hall on Friday 14
th

 June 9.00-9.45 approximately. 

Our new parent forum was launched in the autumn with over 20 parents attending in 

November and 15 in March, we are continuing with the forum this term.  

The parent forum is an opportunity to share your views on St Paul’s C of E Primary  School. 

The forums will run once a term and there is no commitment to come to all the forums.  

Each forum will have a set agenda, there will be a short presentation from the school and 

then if you want to share your views you are welcome or you may want to listen to find 

out more about our school. 

At the end of the forum there will be an opportunity to suggest the focus of future 

forums.  

Agenda Thursday 7
th

 March  

Focus Views to be shared 

Format of the forum.   

Lunchtimes – follow up from the last 

forum- focus on canteen time with Mrs 

Hewitt present as Lunchtime organiser 

line manager. 

We will share the times and systems in 

the hall.     

Short 15 minute session 

1. Question, positive aspects of lunchtime 

and any suggestions that could improve 

our canteen time.  

 

Homework  

Summary of what homework goes out in 

each team.  

Purpose of homework in each team.  

 

1. What would support families with 

completing homework? 

2. What works well? 

3. Suggestions on way to improve 

communication of homework.  

 

  

 

I’m looking forward to seeing as many parents/careers as possible on the 14
th

.    

Regards 

Miss Lee  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you are plan to attend the forum please contact the office on 0161 359 5316 or return the slip 

below to enable us to set up the room for the morning. 

Parent of _______________ I will be attending the forum on 14
th

 June     

Signed ___________________ 


